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Educational Leadership Council 
September 17, 2018 

Presidential Suite, 10:30am-12:00pm 
 
Attendance: Joanna Abdallah, Chris Agnew, Paul Benson, Corinne Daprano, Andy Horner, 

Mark Jacobs, Kevin Kelly, Fr. Joseph Kozar, SM, Margaret Lisjak , John 
Mittelstaedt, Leslie Picca, Jason Pierce, Fran Rice, Markus Rumpfkeil, Todd Smith, 
Eric Spina, Andy Strauss, Kathy Webb, Tom Weckesser 

Excused:  Anne Crecelius, Sam Dorf, Eddy Rojas, Connor Savage, Andrea Seielstad 
Guests: Rodney Chatman, Bill Fischer 

 
Fr. Joe Kozar began the meeting with a prayer. 
 
Public Safety update 
Vice President Bill Fischer and Chief Rodney Chatman attended the Council meeting to provide 
an update regarding developments in Public Safety during Chief Chatman’s tenure thus far.  The 
focus was on high-level initiatives, noting specific strategies for managing the student 
neighborhoods.  The communications policy was also reviewed.  Invitations for Public Safety 
personnel to attend unit meetings are welcomed and were encouraged.  The Council was 
informed that ECAS and Student Development are working on two campus dialogues for the 
academic year, focusing on mental health in fall 2018 and campus safety in spring 2019.   
 
Follow-up from September 7 Faculty meeting 
An opportunity to discuss further the information presented and questions raised at the first 
University-wide faculty meeting for the 2018-19 academic year was provided.  Questions 
regarding part-time faculty salaries and confusion regarding the transition to an all-funds 
budget were noted.  Additional information and clarification were provided. 
 
Other topics for discussion? 
A discussion topic of leadership opportunities for women to advance was raised. 
 
With no additional business, the meeting adjourned at 11:51am. 
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